
 22 March 2022 

 Dear Parents/Carers 

 COVID update 

 Following  further  positive  cases  within  our  community  we  are  having  to  take  last  resort  action  this  evening  to 
 ensure we can continue to run the school safely. 

 Changes for this week 

 Wednesday 23 March  Closed to Year 8 

 Thursday 24 March  Closed to Year 9 and Year 10 students 

 All  work  set  on  Google  Classroom  should  be  completed  as  per  the  instructions  for  each  subject.  Work  set  will 
 be  focused  on  consolidating  work  completed  this  term.  Please  encourage  your  child/ren  to  make  the  most  of 
 the day and use additional resources such as Seneca and Hegarty Maths if needed. 

 We  will  review  the  situation  as  the  week  progresses  and  will  keep  you  informed  if  there  are  any  further 
 changes required. 

 Thank you for your support and understanding. 

 Yours sincerely 

 Justin Humphreys 
 Headteacher 


